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 IHCP replaces provider manuals with new IHCP 
Provider Reference Modules 
The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) has given the IHCP Provider 

Manual and the supplemental provider manuals a major face-lift! Provider 

manuals have been replaced with a set of IHCP Provider Reference 

Modules intended to be more user-friendly. Information previously published 

in manuals has been reorganized into shorter, topic- and service-specific 

reference modules. The new format is designed to help providers find 

information easily and to allow the IHCP to update content more quickly.  

The modules are available on the new Provider Reference Materials page at 

indianamedicaid.com. Existing links to old manuals will redirect users to the new page. Providers are encouraged to 

establish bookmarks for the new page and for the modules they use most frequently. Archived manuals will continue to 

be available to providers for a limited time for historical reference purposes; however, providers should not rely on the 

archived documents for up-to-date information. 

Along with the move to a modular format, the IHCP has removed many of the diagnosis and procedure code tables that 

previously appeared in provider manuals and posted them to the Code Sets page at indianamedicaid.com. Links to the 

Code Sets page have been placed in the modules to allow providers access to code tables from the modules. Providers 

can also access the code tables directly from the Code Sets page.  

The new modules contain IHCP policies and procedures effective as of October 1, 2015. Look for the new modules and 

the code tables under the Provider Reference Materials and Code Sets “Quick Links” at indianamedicaid.com today!  

If you need additional copies of this publication, please 

download them from indianamedicaid.com.  
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